
Due to showers the meeting was moved to under cover at the old rotunda on 
Huish Drive.

Meeting Opened:  9.49am

Apologies: Jamie and Cathy Irwin, Gary and Mary Benney, Jack and Rae Cowie, Michael and 
Maria Laidlaw, Graham and Beth Hubbert, Reg and Cecilia Abbott, Wendy Kennedy, Greg 
Holgate, Janelle and Wayne Menzies

Attendance:     As per the sign on sheet 

Welcome:  Mick welcomed all and made special mention of Nathan and Courtney Beresford, 
Tammy and Kenny Simpson, John and Joy Elmes granddaughter Charlotte with Mickey and 
Minnie Mouse.

Previous Minutes:  As per newsletter, website and Facebook page.

Moved: Mick White Seconded: Laurie Hamilton

Treasurer’s Report:  Report for August

Incomings: $3,123.40
Outgoings: $6,751.39
Reconciled Balance: $1,886.96

Moved:  Matt Walker Seconded:  Glen Hamilton

Correspondence: 

Incoming Newsletters: Chrysler News
Rive
Incoming General:  Liability Insurance Cover Policy from Arthur J Gallagher & Co, Thank You 
card Trevor and Linda Mann, Membership Form and Payment from Chris Steer, Westpac Bank 
Statements

Outgoing:  Condolence card to Sue and Dave Misselbrook and Mick and Jenny White, Liability 
Cover Information to Arthur J Gallagher & Co, Payment to Office of Fair Trading, Gift Cards for the 
use of their cars at Rocky Swap to Peter Allen, Dale Dalton, Mark Inslay, Jeff Clarke and Anthony 
Brooks,

Moved: Brenda Fisher Seconded: Glen Hamilton

     All Classic Motor Club CQ Inc
Monthly General Meeting Minutes

Ski Gardens
                                                  22nd September 2019



Business arising from Minutes / New Business

General Business

• Mick thanked members that participated in photoshoot, everyone had a great time.

• Mick thanked the club for the condolence card.

• Twilight Cruise and Chat are the Friday night after Redhill – 6.30pm - Bring along your 
dinner, chair and a thermos or grab a coffee pulled up stumps, have a great chat and watch 
the cars go by.

• The end of month Beach cruise has a permanent meeting place and departure time.  
Meeting at the end of Norman Road on the dirt area for a 9.30am depart.  Our next one will 
be September 29th September

• October, November and December Midweek Run 

Tuesday 14th October – 10am BYO morning tea Kershaw Gardens

Wednesday 13th November – Yaamba Hotel lunch, depart the Kershaw Gardens at 11am 

Thursday 12th December – Sports Club Emu Park (bowls club) morning tea, departing 
Kershaw Gardens 9.30am

• 20th October Meeting – Cruise to Gladstone Marina BYO morning tea and picnic lunch.  
Meet at the duckponds Lower Dawson Road (Gladstone Road) for an 8.30am depart

• 17th November Meeting - Café meeting at the Frenchville Sports Club 10am.  Meeting to 
commence at 10.30am

• December Xmas Party 8th December – Coolwaters Caravan Park, departing All Blacks 
Sports Grounds 9.15am.  Members to bring a plate of food to share for morning tea and the 
caravan park with provide a BBQ lunch paid for by the club for members only.  Non-
members children $15, adults $25.  RSVP 22nd November.  Meeting at All Blacks Sports 
Ground for 9.15am depart.  Club will supply soft drink and water.

• Club Dress Shirts – We can no longer get the formal club shirts.  The company that was 
manufacturing them is no longer making them so we have had to choose a new style.  The 
new shirts have been ordered and now we just have to wait for them to come in.  We also 
have an order of black polo shirts and caps coming.  There are few a still a few white shirts 
left at the discount price of $15 so get in quick.

• Badges – we are going to place an order for badges at the end of September.  If you would 
like us to order you a badge please let us know.  Badges are $15.  You can also choose to 
go to NG Engraving and order your own you will save a few dollars by doing this.

• Rockhampton Special School Graduation – Wednesday 13th November - Only 4 cars are 
now needed.  Meeting at 5pm at the Waterfall at Kershaw Gardens for photos, then leave to 
arrive at the Frenchville at 6pm.



• Glen had a call from Col Pine from Rotary to say that they are so happy and impressed that 
with all that the club do for Rocky Swap that they are going to give the club $15,000.00 
regardless of the fact that our share would probably be less. Thank you Rotary

• We are starting to look at next years calendar, if you have anywhere you would like to go 
please let us know.

• Mick Kennedy  raised the point that now that we have received a larger amount from Rotary 
could we please readdress the issue of printing and posting out the newsletter. A show of 
hands indicated that many would like a printed newsletter.   An email will be sent out to ask 
members would they like a printed newsletter or continue to receive it by electronic means.  
To  save time and work in preparation of newsletters for mailing and keep the costs down 
we will be looking at members collecting the newsletters  from the office at Menzies Auto 
Service on Dean St or at meetings.    Those that already receive their newsletters by mail 
will continue to do so. .

Up Coming Events
• Redhill 1st Saturday of the Month 
• 5th October – Theodore River Festival Show and Shine.  12pm – 6pm 
• 6th October – All Ford Day – the Early Falcon Club of Qld – Rockhampton chapter are 

hosting an all Ford Day
• 5th-6th and 7th October Rum City Hardtop Rumble 2019 – Show and Shine and Country 

Poker Run. Bundaberg
• 26th October - Lawrence’s Cars & Coffee – Celebrating 100 years of being in business. 9am 

– 12pm 
• 2nd – 4th May 2020 QHMC South Qld Rally – Toowoomba
• 17th May 2020 QHMC Motoring Heritage Day Picnic in the Park Cameron Park Booval
• 25-28th October 2019 Torque Fest Maryborough 
• 24th November 2019 – Holden Out For A Cure – All Holden Day – Judy Holt Park Old 

Cleveland Road Birkdale

 Meeting closed:  10.07am
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